
Dear Chair Nathanson & Revenue Committee Members:

As an Oregon taxpayer during this time of crisis, I am upset that OFRI is abusing tax dollars, distorting science, and helping to 
destroy our forests on behalf of the clearcutting of Big Timber. The time to stop this is now! OFRI’s forestry curriculum cherry picks 
forest science and skews information to cast industry as benign. OFRI’s curriculum underplays the impacts of clearcut logging and 
presents timber industry messaging points as forest facts. I urge you to support this bill to right these wrongs! 


